Student Council Retreat

The newly appointed student council participated in a retreat tailored to prepare them for their
roles in the upcoming academic year. Organized by The Orchid School, this two-day retreat
served as a valuable learning opportunity for our student council members.

On the first day, Mr. Manish Freeman led engaging leadership-oriented games to help students
grasp the essence of leadership. These activities aimed to improve critical thinking, strategic
planning, and teamwork skills.

The second day focused on encouraging the student council to brainstorm and visualize various
school programs, practices, and activities, preparing them to be future-ready leaders.
Throughout the retreat, the council members worked collaboratively, fostering a sense of unity
and understanding their contribution to the school's culture and spirit.







